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Star Learners for  

6th December 2019 

Reception Teegan 

Year 1 Ayarna-Mae 

Year 2  

Year 3 Neo 

Year 4 Seamus 

Year 5 Venessa 

Year 6 Jayden 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club is £3.00 a  
session and must be booked and paid 

for in advance via the  
Gateway app. 

 
Lunch 

W/C 9th December will be week 3 

Gentle reminder that dinners must 

be paid for in advance.  This can be 

done via School Gateway 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Year 5 for 

winning the Attendance Award  

with 98.33% this week 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 
Its beginning to look a lot like Christmas around 
the School—we even managed to photograph this 
little one before turning mischievous !!! 
 
We have lots going on in the next couple of weeks.  
Next week is also the last week for after school 
clubs. 
 
KS1 will be performing their Nativity to the rest of 
the School on Tuesday morning and to parents on 
Weds 11th at 2pm and Thurs at 6pm.  KS1 pupils 
will need to be back in 
School for 5.30, via the 

office, on the night of their evening 
performance. 
 
Early Years will be performing their 
Nativity to parents at 9.30am on Fri 
13th.  There will be no achievement 
assembly that morning. This is also the 
day for Carols around the Christmas Tree at 2pm followed by the 
Christmas Fayre. 
 
Pupil decorations will be on sale until the 13th and will then be on 
general sale at the Christmas Fayre 
 
The last week of Term will also be a busy one for pupils.   
 
We have a Pantomime Company coming in on the 16th—’Oh yes they 

are’ !! Children will have their Christmas Parties on the 
17th with a visit from Father Christmas, Christmas Lunch 
will be on the 19th (KS2 pupils must have credit on their 
dinner money account) and finally we 
have our Christmas Jumper day on the 
20th Dec with School finishing at normal 

time. 

 
 
Please can all school items of clothing be named—we have 
lots of lost property.  Please can it be claimed before the end 
of Term.  
 

 
 

Nursery applications for 

2020 are now open. Our 
Nursery is open every morning 

and we also provide 30 hours+ 

provision for the term after 

your child turns 3 years old. 

Forms available from the office. 

We’d like to say a big thank you to Mrs 

Mallam for organising last weeks Film 

Night.  We look forward to the Cake Sale 

in January 

 

Bags to School collection will 

now be Wednesday 29th Janu-

ary  
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All are welcome to our Carols around the Tree at 

2pm next Friday followed by our Christmas Fayre 
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PUPILS CHRISTMAS DINNER IS ON 

THURSDAY 19TH DECEMBER 
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December   

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

2 

Inset Day 

3 

Pupils Xmas 

Decoration Sale 

2pm 

KS2 Dodge Ball 

4 

 

 

 

KS1 Multi Sports 

5 

 

 

 

KS2 Multi Sports 

6 

9 

 

 

 

KS2 Gymnastics 

Music Club 

10 

KS1 Nativity to 

School 9.30 

 

KS2 Dodge Ball 

11 

KS1 Nativity 

matinee 2pm 

 

KS1 Multi Sports 

12 

KS1 Nativity 

evening 6pm 

 

KS2 Multi Sports 

13 

EY Nativity to 

parents 9.30am 

Carols around 

the tree 2pm 

Xmas Fayre 

16 

 

Panto 

17 

 

Christmas Par-

ties 

18 19 

Christmas 

Lunch 

20 

Christmas 

Jumper Day 

School Finishes 

normal time 

January  

6 

Return to 

School 

7 8 9 10 
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